
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM  
State of Wisconsin 

 
 
DATE: 2/6/2025 FILE REF: 02-28-595980 
 
TO: Issac Ross, SCR Supervisor  
 
FROM: Caroline Rice, Hydrogeologist    
 
SUBJECT: 2/6/2025 Site Visit 
 
 
The Department of Natural Resources conducted a site visit on 2/6/2025. We met with Enbridge and GEI 
Consultants on site. We discussed the next phase of investigation and potential remedial options. We 
walked the site and observed the backfilled excavation. 
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	FROM: Caroline Rice, Hydrogeologist

